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12-13-19

 

Dear Friends,

 

Thank you for supporting the No Action amendment, preserving the Roadless Rule in the Tongass. My partner

Joel &amp; I are SE AK salmon trollers, dividing our lives between the North Pacific waters of the Tongass

&amp; a land-bound home in Bellingham, WA. We self-market all of our catch, spending the winter sharing

beautiful coho &amp; king salmon- the taste of America's Salmon forest- with customers in the Pacific NW &amp;

across the country. Our customers are food co-op members in Minneapolis, families in the Bay Area, &amp;

chefs throughout Washington. The irreplaceable spawning/rearing habitat of the Tongass is essential to a thriving

fishery that in turn supports small businesses &amp; economies nationwide. Thank you for keeping the Roadless

Rule intact.

 

Sincerely,

 

Tele Aadsen

 

 

 

[Position]


